
Hope, Peace, Friendship, Forgiveness, Respect and Trust 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Kirkby-on-Bain  

Church of England Primary School 

‘Learning together for life’     
 

Date: 13th March 2018      Issue Number: 22 Academic Year: 2017/18  

 

Telephone: 01526 352715  
 

Email:   admin@kobps.lincs.sch.uk  
Twitter:  www.twitter.com/KOBPrimary  
Facebook: www.facebook.com/KOBPrimary 
 

Headteacher: Miss Georgina Day 
Chair of Governors: Mr Paul Brewster 

 

Kirkby on Bain Church of England Primary School 
 

Wharf Lane 
Kirkby on Bain 
Woodhall Spa 
Lincolnshire 
LN10 6YW 

 
 

As many of you will be aware, Miss 
Major will be completing her 

apprenticeship at the end of this 
academic year. She has therefore 
been actively looking for a new 

challenge. She has been fortunate 
enough to secure a full time 1:1 TA 

position at New York Primary 
School. 

 
Miss Major will be leaving on the 

Friday 20th April to take up this new 
position. We would like to thank 

her for being part of our team and 
wish her every success for the 

future. 

  
 

Our whole-school 
attendance for the week 
commencing 5/3/18 was 

97% 
 

Our year to date 
attendance remains at 

96%. 
 

Please contact the school 
office if you need support or 

if you have any concerns 
about your child’s 

attendance. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Term Four is just flying by and I think it is quite possibly the busiest yet. Losing three days to the ‘Beast from the East’ was 
not part of the plan! 
My highlight so far has got to be World Book Day. Thank you so much to all of you for entering into the spirit of the day 
and for helping us to immerse our children in their class books. An amazing day was had by all!  
See below for a snapshot of the day… more photos are on our website. 

 

We are delighted to inform you that Miss Plaskitt has 
commenced her teaching placement with Willow Class 
and will be with us as a student teacher, until May 18th.  
Miss Plaskitt, as some of you will know, is familiar to 
many of the children in Willow as she is a former 
teaching assistant at the school and worked primarily 
in Chestnut Class. She left our school, to continue her 
career in education and currently works at a larger 
primary school in the county, whilst training to be a 
qualified teacher. She is very excited to have been able 
to return to our school for a placement and received a 
very warm welcome from all of the children. We are 
very much looking forward to Miss Plaskitt gaining 
teaching experience in Willow, working alongside Mrs 
Goddard and Mrs Ward and we are sure you will join us 
in welcoming her back to our school. 
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